
University of Central Oklahoma Student Congress
6th Meeting of the Spring Session of the 25th Legislature (2022)

CR22-201 Author: Bonnie King

An act regarding urging the University of Central Oklahoma to start a new program that would give
students the opportunity to apply for more funding to be added to their account for printing needs

WHEREAS, UCOSA exists to express the views and carry out the will of the students of the
University of Central Oklahoma, and

WHEREAS, Recently free printing has been removed as an option for on the UCO campus

WHEREAS, the student body has expressed in magnitude how this is affecting them negatively, and

WHEREAS, students are left without a reliable place to for printing needs,

WHEREAS, The data shows there are outliers in the statistics that there have been students printing an
excess amount of pages, and

WHEREAS, Due to the excess amount of printing from some students it is not financially feasible to
have free printing through the student body , now therefore

BE IT  ENACTED BY THE UCO STUDENT ASSOCIATION

Section 1. UCOSA urges the University of Central Oklahoma to start up a program that would allow
for students to submit an application to further allocate funds to students for printing on
campus. This program will allocate funds and be based on need.

Section 2. This rule will be enforced at the beginning of the Fall semester of 2022.

Section 3. This legislation shall be distributed to the following.

Donna Cobb, Associate VP of Academic Affairs
Cole Stanley, Associate VP of Student Affairs
Christopher Lynch, VP For Enrollment and Student Success
Patti Neuhold-Ravikumar, President
Sonya Watkins, Chief Information Officer

Reviewing Committee(s): Academic Affairs



Committee Recommendation: [DO PASS

Action Taken by Congress: [ PASSED / FAILED ]

Joshua Chao, Chair of the UCO Student Congress Date

De Shannon, President of the UCO Student Association Date

Legislative Override: [ OVERRIDDEN / NOT OVERRIDDEN / POCKET APPROVAL ]


